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From: Dale Schultz
To: City of Madison Police and Fire Commission
Subject: Police Chief
Date: Wednesday, August 27, 2025 6:26:48 PM

You don't often get email from bjdasz@gmail.com. Learn why this is important

My wife and I think that John Patterson is by far the best choice for police chief.  He has been
a member of the police department for 27 years.  He knows the city,  what is needed to keep
the city safe for everyone.  He has the respect of his fellow officers, and how the police
department is run.
  
He is by far the best candidate for the position.
Please hire him!
Dale And Beverly Schultz 
5610 Comanche Way 
Madison, Wisconsin 
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